
 
 
 

 
 

RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF HOODOO NO. 401 
PUBLIC NOTICE TO CLOSE A PORTION OF ROAD ALLOWANCE 

 
Public Notice is hereby given that the Council of the Rural Municipality of Hoodoo No. 401 intends 
to consider an initial report on a proposed bylaw to permanently close a portion of road allowance. 
 
The portion of undeveloped road allowance is on the west side of SW 33-42-26 W2; consideration 
will be given to close and transfer title to the owner of Parcel A. In exchange, the RM will obtain 
land at the east end of the subdivision (currently owned by the owner of Parcel A) which will be 
designated as RM road allowance.  

 
 
The Council of the Rural Municipality of Hoodoo No. 401 will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, 
June 12, 2024, at 9:10 a.m. at the R.M. of Hoodoo office, 525 2nd Ave, Cudworth, SK, to hear any 
person or group that may present their views on the proposed road allowance closure. Council will 
also consider written comments received at the hearing or delivered to the undersigned at the 
municipal office before the hearing or emailed to fstewart@rmofhoodoo.ca. 
 
Dated this 24th day of May 2024 
at Cudworth, Saskatchewan  
 

 
Fay Stewart, CAO 


